F.No.11-5/2020-TS.VII
Government of India
Ministry of Education

Department of Higher Education

(Technical Section-VII)

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated: 04" September, 2023

To.
1. The Secretaries of Technical Education of all States/UTs.
2. The Directors of Technical Education of all States/UTs.
3. The member Secretary, AICTE.
4. The Directors of all IITs and 1ISc, Bangalore.
5. The Directors of all [IMs
6. The Vice-Chancellors of all Central Universities/State Universities.
7. The Directors of all NITs.
8. The Directors of all NITTTRs/NIFFT, Ranchi/NERIST, Itanagar/SLIET,

Longowal/CIT, Kokrajhar/GKCIET, Malda.

Subject: Recruitment for 13™ Director General of Colombo Plan Staff College for
Technician Education (CPSC) Manila.

Sir/Madam,

I am directed to say that Colombo Plan Staff College for Technician Education
(CPSC) Manila, Philippines is Regional Institute mandated to assist in the improvement of
the Technician Education System of its member countries in Asia and Pacific Region through
Staff Development Programmes. The CPSC, Manila is an autonomous organization with a
Board of Governors consisting of the participating countries.

2 CPSC, Manila has announced the recruitment for the post of their 13" Director
General who shall act at the Chief Executive Officer and Legal Representative of the CPSC.

3. The details of qualification & requirements, application process and application form
is available in the website of CPSC. The link of which is given below:

https://www.cpsctech.org/2020/08/director-genaral-of-cpsc.html.

4. The applications complete in all respect and duly recommended by Head Of
Institutions are to be submitted to the designated CPSC Liaison Officer of Government of
India. The details of the Liaison Officer is given below:

Shri Murli Manohar Singh
Director (T)

Department of Higher Education
Ministry of Education

Room No. 221, *C’ Wing

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi, India
Tel: (+91) 11 23070660

Email: murlims17573-cgo@gov.in
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5. The last date for submission of applications alongwith Government’s endorsement is
September 29, 2023. Therefore, the application form must be submitted to the Liaison Officer
latest by 25" September, 2023.

6. You are requested to disseminate the above information amongst all concerned.

Yours faithfully,

kP g

Under Secretary to the Government of India
Tel: 011-23070425

Copy to:

Director, NIC with request to upload the above notice, on the website of the Ministry of
Education for wide publicity.
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